
 

 

 

             

                                                                       Date:17/10/2017 

                                                                                                                             

Notice 

Earlier it was announced that the coursework would begin for Ph.D and M.Pill 

classes on 23.10.2017. However, the course work starts on 30.10.2017. That 

afternoon, all students must be present at 2.30 pm at the university premises. 

 

            SD/- 

          Director 


